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22 May 2015

Rigissa Megalokonomou

Economics

Dear Rigissa:

I wanted to take the opportunity to congratulate you on being nominated for the Warwick Awards for

Teaching Excellence for Postgraduate Research Students (WATE PGR).

The award scheme was introduced to recognise, reward, and celebrate the excellent teaching being

done by Warwick's PhD student tutors and demonstrators. The fact that one or more of your tutees

and/or academic members of staff has taken the time to submit a nomination for you clearly indicates

that your teaching is having a significant impact

You can be justly proud of being nominated for this award; it is a great achievement and testament

to your hard work. May I wish you every success in your future career.

Best wishes

Professor Jan Palmowski

Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Postgraduate and Transnational Education)


